
 
From: Jane Ray [mailto:rayhousehold@hotmail.com]  
Sent: 07 December 2015 10:31 

To: White, Linda 

Subject: Appl.153493 

 

Dear Mrs. White, 
 
Thank you for your letter of the 4th. December. 
 
The applicants would like to continue without a Section 106, and are aware of the one year 
commencement rule. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
L. B. Ray (agent). 
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